
AGWM TRAINING IN SPRINGFIELD
In June, we were able to spend two weeks in Springfield, MO where the
AGWM headquarters is located. Hundreds of missionaries and their families
from across the world gathered during this time. The focus was mainly on
training and learning how to be better missionaries. Our time also included
great messages along with worship and prayer. A highlight was being at the
ceremony where they set a record for most Career and Missionary
Associates being commissioned. Here’s the Chiangmai teammates who
were there.
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Please pray for those who were recently commissioned as many
are stateside and raising new partners and support.
Please pray for those who attended family camp as they return to
their cities, that they are refreshed and excited to share the gospel.
Please pray our fundraising efforts. We are still in need of
$2,700 of monthly partners.

MINNESOTA FAMILY CAMP
Minnesota has an amazing Assembly of God camp near Alexandria MN. We
had such a great time reconnecting with and meeting so many people during
our time at family camp. There were over 1,500 people of all ages at the week-
long camp. We enjoyed the worship time, prayer, bible study, fellowship and
time to relax. Praise the Lord we were blessed to be part of this event.

RIVER VALLEY CHURCH, SHAKOPEE MN
We are so thankful for this church, our home church, where we committed our
lives to Christ in 2007. It was so great to be able to share what God has done
in and through our lives. We were brought to tears as we spoke to people we
have known for over 17 years and others that have joined the church since we
moved to Thailand. We are blessed by our church in more ways than we ever
could have imagined. 


